
Take an SAT Practice Test at
The Hockessin Library!

Not sure where to start or if the SAT is right for you? Start on the path
toward success with an SAT Practice Test brought to you by The Princeton
Review and hosted at the Hockessin Library . You’ll get the expert advice
you need and a boost of confidence that tells you one thing: 
You can do well on the SAT. 


Date: Saturday, October 8th 
Time: 9:00am-12:30pm

Location: The Hockessin Library 
1023 Valley Road, Hockessin DE



Space is limited and registration is required

Click HERE to enroll

Please plan to arrive a few minutes early so we may begin promptly at 9am. You will

need to bring sharpened pencils and a calculator. Breaks will be given during the 

exam.  Students will receive directions on how to self-score their tests and results

will be available immediately once scored.  
 

Questions? Contact Rebekah Zaleski
rebekah.zaleski@review.com or 570-382-5814

https://www.princetonreview.com/product/offerings/509404

